Workshop on Moving an Online Data
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On June 2, 2022, from 01.00 p.m. to 03.00 p.m., MUPY’s IT Division arranged a workshop on “Moving an
online data as a result of a reducing of storage space” For MUPY’s personnel at Room 702 as
broadcasted via the Cisco Webex Meetings. Its speakers included Mr. Sukanea Tappaluk and Ms.
Sirithon Pooleiam. This internal workshop aimed to prepare MUPY’s personnel to manipulate their
online storage provided by the Google Workspace for Education as it has changed the policies on

space reduction.
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